Mascaro Construction Company, L.P. is currently bidding the UPMC Montefiore Garage project that is due on Thursday April 4, 2024, at 3:00 pm (EST). 

Mascaro Construction will accept proposals from subcontractors and vendors, per plans and specifications, for all related trades until 2:00 pm (EST) on Thursday April 4th, 2024.

Brief Description: 
Renovation of the existing Montefiore parking garage levels 5-9, including structural repairs / replacement, waterproofing, traffic coatings, M/E/P’s.

Mascaro Construction Company, L.P. encourages certified minority-owned, veteran-owned, and woman-owned subcontractors, diverse and/or small businesses, and supplier participation on this and all our projects. We are an Equal Opportunity Employer. Please contact Gretchen Mummert at (412) 863-4024 or gmummert@mascaroconstruction.com , our Small Business Specialist for additional information.

If you wish to receive a copy of the project drawings, specifications ,and other documentation please contact the appropriate team member listed below:

Lead: Steve Manukas @ smanukas@mascaroconstruction.com


